Good morning, Boys, Girls and Guardians,  
Lesson Plan- Tuesday, November 2, 2021
On Monday, November 1, 2021, we began Home Learning. Posted below are recommendations as well as a visual schedule of what a day of At Home Learning can look like
30 Minutes of Physical Activity is encouraged and 45 minutes a day for Literacy and Numeracy are recommended for students in Grade 1. 
	9:00-9:30
	Soft Start (this is how we begin our day at school). Choose an activity
· Coloring
· Building
· A walk outside
· Help cook breakfast


	9:30-9:45
	Read a book- Make it fun. Read in one of the creative/fun ways listed on one of your November Reading Bingo which has been uploaded to our teacher page.


	9:45-10:00
	In your Home Learning Booklet on Page 2. Play the games” Rainbow Letters and Read My Back” These games will help your child learn to read and write their sight words.
 

	10:00-10:15
	Brain Break- Go onto You tube and search “Counting Down From Twenty Song”
Have fun counting and moving!


	10:15-10:30
	Writing- On page 18 of your Home Learning is Writing Paper with a editing checklist.  Write 2-3 sentences answering this question. Would you rather have Halloween chips or a Halloween chocolate bar for a night time snack?


	10:30- 10:45
	Snack

	10:45- 11:00
	Using your Halloween candy make the following patterns. AABA, ABC and ABBA. ( ex: AABA= Twix, Twix, Aero, Twix, Twix, Twix, Aero, Twix etc.
Take a photo and email to myself and/or Ms. Hallihan and will uploaded to our Teacher Page for your classmates to see.


	11:00- 11:15
	Play Memory Match. Have you guardian write random numerals 1-20 on index cards (a piece of paper will work) and the same number words. (ex: 3 and three.) Turn all face down. One at a time take turns turning 2 cards over and try to match the numeral with the word.

	11:15-12:30
	Lunch


	12:30-12:45
	Splashlearn 

	12:45-1:45
	Physical Education- Go outside and play


· All Students have be provided with Login information to Squiggle Park (Literacy) and Splash Learn (Numeracy).

Parents/Guardians- Please keep all student work completed during Home Learning and send it to school with your child when we return to school base learning. 
